

Dear Parents and Preschool Students,

I would like to welcome you to a new school year! I am looking forward to seeing you. Please look for the announcement of a "Back to School Night" that I will hold before the first day of school. The school will let you know what day to come when the time gets closer.

For the Preschooler:

Our school days will be very busy with lots of interesting and fun things to do. As we will be involved in some messy learning activities such as cooking, planting, painting, and exploring various materials, please wear clothing that is NOT your best and that is okay to get a little messy.

We will also be working hard learning colors, shapes, counting, letters and how to take care of our classroom materials.

You will need some supplies to work with, so please collect the following items and make sure you have them labeled with **YOUR** name!

- o A bottle of foaming, liquid hand soap
- 1 bottle of liquid Elmer's type glue and two glue sticks
- o 1 set of watercolors
- A pair of slippers or indoor shoes
- 1 large back pack which should come to school and go back home with you every day
- A complete change of clothes in a zip lock bag that will stay in your backpack in case you need it at school

Looking forward to seeing you all very soon!

Miss Kendyl

Ms. Kendyl Warren

kwarren@eureka.k12.nv.us



Dear Parents and Kindergarten Students,

I would like to welcome you to a new school year! I am looking forward to seeing you. Please look for the announcement of a "Back to School Night" that I will hold before the first day of school. The school will let you know what day to come when the time gets closer.

For the Kindergartener:

Our school days will be very busy with lots of interesting and fun things to do. As we will be involved in some messy learning activities such as cooking, planting, painting, and exploring various materials, please wear clothing that is NOT your best and that is okay to get a little messy.

We will also be working hard learning all of the letters and sounds, how to write, and counting all the way to 100! You will need some supplies to work with, so please collect the following items and make sure you have them labeled with **YOUR** name!

- 1 box of small crayons of 8 -16 colors
- 1 box of washable markers
- 1 set of watercolors
- o 3 primary-size children's pencils and 2 erasers
- 1 bottle of liquid Elmer's type glue and two glue sticks
- A pencil sharpener
- 1 bottle of foaming hand soap
- 1 large back pack which should come to school and go back home with you every day
- A complete change of clothes in a zip lock bag that will stay in your backpack in case you need it at school

Looking forward to seeing you all very soon!

Miss Kendyl

Ms. Kendyl Warren

kwarren@eureka.k12.nv.us

WELCOME TO 1st GRADE!



SUPPLY LIST:

1 box of crayons (24)

12 #2 pencils

3 glue sticks

*I will collect the extra pencils and glue sticks and hand them out as needed.

2 yellow highlighters

1 pair of scissors (Fiskars seem to work best)

pencil box (big enough to hold supplies listed above)

1 notebook (wide ruled)

Dear 2nd Grade Students and Parents,

Welcome to the 2^{nd} grade! I hope you had a wonderful summer. I am looking forward to the new school year and all of the new and exciting things we will be learning.

You will need to bring the following items to school:

*Kleenex- 2 boxes

*Pencils- Wooden pencils, no automatic pencils.

*Erasers-Prismacolor "Magic Rub" erasers are great erasers for the paper we will be using.

*Crayons-Crayola Crayons with the basic colors (16 count).

*Colored Pencils-12 pack with the basic colors.

*2 Glue Sticks-Any brand or size.

*1 White Glue-4 ounce bottle

*2 Folders-For extra papers in their desks.

*1 Highlighter-yellow

*2 Dry Erase Markers-black

I will supply all of the second grade writing paper, so there is no need to bring a notebook to school.

See you on the first day of school!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sestanovich 2nd Grade Teacher Dear Third Grader,

Welcome to the third grade! My name is Mrs. Sherri Wilker and I will be your teacher this year. I am looking forward to a fantastic, fun-filled year of learning and getting to know you. You may buy any school supplies that you feel you may need this year, such as paper, pencils, and crayons; however, it is not necessary, as I will be providing class sets of these items. Below, you will find a list of necessary items for success in my class.

- 1. One good attitude for learning
- 2. One smart brain for thinking
- 3. Two clean ears for listening
- 4. One healthy body at school each day

I hope you have had a wonderful summer. I am looking forward to seeing you very soon.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Wilker 3rd grade teacher swilker@eureka.k12.nv.us



Student Supply List:

- Pencils for the Year
- 2 Packages pencil top erasers
- I Box of crayons
- 2 Highlighters
- I Pair of scissors
- 5 Glue sticks
- I Pad of Post-It notes
- I Ream college ruled notebook paper
- 2 Box of Kleenex

Dear Fifth Grader:

I hope you had a great summer and are ready for an exciting school year. I'm glad you will be in my classroom and I am looking forward to being your teacher.

The following is a list of the supplies you will need to start the school year.

- #2 Pencils
- · Writing Paper, 2 or 3 Reams, College Ruled, 3-Ring Binder Style
- 1 Box Tissue
- Colored Pencils
- Assignment Notebook
- Small Compass and Protractor or Small Geometry Kit
- Ruler (with metric & standard units)
- Highlighters
- Notebook (1 three subject or 3 small notebooks)

Sincerely,

Mr. Merritt 5th Grade Teacher

Dear Sixth Grader:

I am excited and enthusiastic that you will be in my class this year! I am certain we are going to have an outstanding school year, and look forward to being your teacher.

In order to be all set for school, please bring the following supplies:

- * Pencils
- * Glue Stick
- * Erasers
- * Highlighter
- Scissors
- Pad of Post-It Notes
- Box of Kleenex
- Wide Ruled or College Ruled Notebook Paper
- Composition Notebook or some other type of Writing Journal
- * 1 Pr. Ear Buds

Please realize you may need to replenish these supplies as we progress throughout the school year.

Thank you and enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Duane Baughman Sixth Grade Teacher